
2019 Annual Meeting Preparations 

A committee has been formed to plan the Circle D Civic Association 2019 Annual Meeting. 
Committee members are Theol Jackman, Chair, Sue Pardue, Kathy Kincheloe, Susan Green 
and Carol Schumacher. As the committee begins planning, we would appreciate 
suggestions for putting together the agenda and scheduling guest speakers. Guests in the 
past have included the County Commissioner, Bastrop County Fire, the Sheriff’s Office, the 
Texas A & M Forest Service, among others. 

Did you know that the by-laws require that the meeting be held on any Saturday in March, 
April or May? And that it must be between 10:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. The committee is 
working on setting a date and location and will send out a notice once that is decided. 

Elections for the board of directors will be held at the meeting. There are currently four 
positions up for election, three of which are occupied and one of which is vacant. Per the 
Bylaws, one tenth (1/10) of the membership constitutes a quorum when counting 
votes.  You can be nominated by someone or you can nominate yourself to run for a 
position on the board. Nominations will be open 60 days prior to the Annual Meeting. 
Candidates must submit a short biographical note, no longer than 250 words, which will be 
presented to the Association. Names will be listed in alphabetical order and the persons 
receiving the largest number of votes shall be elected. An election judge who is neither a 
CDCA member nor a representative of the Association’s management will oversee the 
election process.  The Bylaws detail the procedures for casting votes and the election 
process. 

If you are interested in running for the board, please remember that these are volunteer 
positions and that meetings are on the second Saturday of the month. To serve on the 
board you must be a member in good standing, which means current on paying your 
maintenance fees (annual dues). Furthermore, any person who was convicted of a felony or 
a crime of moral turpitude is disqualified from continued or future service on the Circle D 
Civic Association Board for twenty (20) years following the date of such conviction. 

Stay tuned for more information as the planning committee begins its work for this 
important event in Circle D. 
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